From: Lindh, Frank
Sent:  2/2/2011 6:25:03 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Ce: |Redacted

frank lindh@cpuc.ca.gov (frank lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:

Subject: Re: PG&E's Response to CPUC Feb. 2, 2011 letter

Poking fun is what keeps us all sane. Don't quit now. But also be careful about using Clanon as

a role model!

On Feb 2, 2011, at 6:07 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

And | shouldn't be so flippant. My apologies to everyone. But Paul taught me |

From: Lindh, Frank [mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov}
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 06:04 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K

Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Lindh, Frank <frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov>,
Paul Clanon <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>

Redacted

Subject: Re: PG&E's Response to CPUC Feb. 2, 2011 letter

You know I will always take

)

On Feb 2, 2011, at 5:47 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

BTW, I was kidding.......

From: Cherry, Brian K

Redacted

side, if it comes to that!

Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 5:47 PM

To: 'Lindh, Frank'; JRedacted

Cc: Paul Clanon

Subject: RE: PG&E's Response to CPUC Feb. 2, 2011 letter

Crap. She can't do conference calls either. Let me see.
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From: Lindh, Frank [mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 5:44 PM
To:[Redacted |

Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Paul Clanon

Subject: Re: PG&E's Response to CPUC Feb. 2, 2011 letter

Redacted

I think you might've forgotten to include the attachment -- at least
I don't see one on my iPhone.

Thnx.

Frank

Redacted

On Feb 2, 2011, at 5:33 PM

Redacted wrote:

Sent on behalf of Brian Cherry (Vice President-PG&E
Regulatory Relations):

Paul:

In your letter to PG&E dated February 2, 2011, you

directed PG&E to take actions on certain of its natural
gas transmission lines. Attached is PG&E's response
to your directives.

<<Feb 2 2011 - PGE Response to CPUC - Pressure

Reduction.pdf>>
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Brian Cherry

Redacted

Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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